
Dear Google Doodle Team, 
 
I am writing to offer a suggestion that the Google Doodle on May 21st be a celebration of International 
Tea Day.  
 
The Annual Celebration of International Tea Day is endorsed by the United Nations through Resolution 
74/241 passed by the General Assembly on December 19, 2019.  Its purpose each year is to set this day 
aside to honor tea while encouraging collective actions promoting sustainable production and 
consumption. 
 
Tea is the world’s most popular beverage, after water, and International Tea Day provides an excellent 
opportunity to highlight the positive impact that tea has on our lives through its positive impact on 
economic, social and ecological sustainability. 
 
International Tea Day perfectly aligns with Google's commitment to sustainability and global well-being. 
Additionally, research into tea’s healthful properties is well documented and consuming as little two 
cups/glasses of tea will have a positive impact on human health. 
 
Your creative team has consistently created Google Doodles that bring attention to significant global 
issues through visually compelling images and International Tea Day presents an opportunity to further 
this tradition. The imagery can include everything from bush to cup (tea bushes, pluckers, factory 
workers, retailers and tea drinkers themselves). 
 
Thank you for considering this suggestion, and I look forward to the possibility of seeing a Google 
Doodle that not only celebrates International Tea Day, but showcases its journey from bush to cup. 
 
Thank you for your time and creativity. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
xxx 
 

https://tea.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c098b8507977f84038d853479&id=10ff7b3ab4&e=8a10fcb7ed

